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Classmates: 

We hope you are having a fun summer.  We have a few quick notes we wanted to share with you 

about giving to the College: 

 

Wabash’s fiscal year ends June 30, 2016 

Our class had a record year for giving.  Fifty-two (52) members of our class donated to Wabash 

this year.  That is five more than last year.  For those of you who have donated to Wabash 

already, thank you.  If you have not had the opportunity to donate yet this year, please consider 

giving a gift before June 30th, the end of the fiscal year.  As you know, any donation you give 

will help current and future students.  Thank you for your generosity this year! 

 

Results from the 4.27 Day of Giving 

Along those lines…as most of you are aware, Wabash had its 4.27 Day of Giving on April 27th.  

This was an historic event for the College.  Overall the College raised $619, 292 in one day!  

This was a true testament to the Wabash spirit.  It was a great day for Wabash College. 

I am pleased to report that the Class of 1995 excelled in support of Wabash on April 27th.  Thirty 

two (32) members of the Class of 1995 gave forty seven (47) gifts totaling $7,040.79.  As a class 

we broke our own record from last year.  Thank you to all of you who gave to the College on 

April 27th, or at any time during the year.  Wabash College continues to succeed due to the 

generosity of her alumni. 

 

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu


Class News 

As we head into summer and a new school year, we would like to schedule an event for the Class 

of 1995.  If you have any ideas or want to be involved, please let us know.  Please also let us 

know if you have any news you’d like to share with the class.  We hope you have a great 

summer with your families. 

Wabash Always Fights! 

Joe Samreta and Kyle Rapp 

 

 

 

 

 

  


